
 

 

TO: The Honorable Mayor and City Council Members 
 
FROM: Michael C. Van Milligen, City Manager 
 
SUBJECT: Draft Equitable Poverty Prevention Plan - January 11th Work Session 
 
DATE: January 7, 2021 
 
 
Planning Services Manager Wally Wernimont is transmitting information for the work 
session on the Draft Equitable Poverty Prevention Plan. 
 
 
 
      _____________________________________ 
      Michael C. Van Milligen 
 
 
MCVM:jh 
Attachment 
cc: Crenna Brumwell, City Attorney 

Cori Burbach, Assistant City Manager 
Wally Wernimont, Planning Services Manager 


